



July 3, 2020

UPDATE TO ALL FAMILY AND FRIENDS

Hello, we remain Covid19 free today.

The weather has been very warm over the past few days and the forecast predictions are that it will be very hot over the weekend. We continue to monitor the temperature in the garden and for the safety of the residents, staff and families we will need to cancel the visits if the temperature goes above 32 degrees in the shade. I know that this is disappointing when we need to cancel due to extreme weather conditions but please call reception to reschedule if a visit is cancelled.

Thank you to the staff who continue to work diligently to support the residents during these very difficult times. They continue to be our hero's.

Be well and safe at home.

Janet Morris

Janet Morris
President & CEO

